
Correction to Supplemental Statement Notification 
 
The Division of Water Rights is in the process of mailing a correction letter to 
diverters who received an original notification letter that was mailed to them on 
February 28, 2011.  The original notice addressed the supplemental statement 
as an annual report.  This is incorrect.  The supplemental statement is a triennial 
report. 
 
The notification letters were also inadvertently sent to some diverters that filed an 
Initial Statement in either 2009 or 2010 and are not required to file a 
supplemental statement at this time. 
 
See an example of the correction notice.  
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http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/fees/docs/exmpl_crrctnnot.pdf

